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To: "Donahue, Jessica" <Jessica.Donahue@blackhillscorp.com>

Jessica,
Thanks for submitting the spill report.

| noticed that you submitted a Form 27 Pit Closure Work Plan (REM #9040), approved By Alex Fischer, to close the Pit
facility 1d #430117. Looking at Google google Earth images it looks like the pit has been back filled. Did you ever
submitted confirmation samples and a request to close the project? | don't see anything on file. REM #9040 was
created in 2015 and is still open.

There is another (Active) pit on file, ID #292805. My notes say that the pit was reclaimed, that the pit permit mentions a
drilling pit but Site drawings call it a Fresh Water Pit. Do you mind helping me to clarify? | would like to change the
status to CLOSED if possible.

Carlos Lujan, Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Northwest Region
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